
 

 

 

West Cambewarra Cemetery – Project Scope 

Update – September 2022 
 

1. Ground penetrating radar has been completed and are awaiting the final report. We will still proceed with 
extreme caution however throughout the duration of the works. 

2. The two pipe outlets on the western side of Bangalee Road will be extended to the Bangalee Road 
Crossing. 

3. The Bangalee Road crossing will be reconstructed with a box culvert arrangement. This arrangement 
allows for less blockage than the existing smaller pipe and allows the whole system to be a lot shallower 
than a pipe system would be. 

4. The box culvert will extend into the Cemetery about 15m and will allow for “dry” pedestrian and vehicle 
access to the northern part of the cemetery from the carpark. 

5. The outlet will open up towards the heavily vegetated bush area to the east, which is essentially the 
current arrangement. 

6. A contour bank can be provided at vegetated bush area if flow dispersal is required noting that overland 
water collects again at the corner of Koloona Drive and Yanderra Rd. This will be monitored by Cemetery 
staff and if, in the unlikely event, localised scouring occurs between the outlet and the vegetated area the 
contour bank concept will be implemented. 


